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           LETTER DATED 30 JUNE 1997 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE
           OF THE CONGO TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE

SECRETARY-GENERAL

I have the honour to inform you that the Government of the Republic of the
Congo proposes to make available to the United Nations the sum of $1 million
(US$ 1,000,000), as a special contribution to the financial effort required for
the rapid deployment of a peacekeeping force in Brazzaville.

I should be grateful if you would have this letter circulated as a document
of the Security Council.

(Signed) Daniel ABIBI 
Ambassador 

Permanent Representative
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